



## **CHESTER DISTRICT - SCOUT SECTIONAL - MEETING**

Meeting of: Scout Leaders Date: Thursday 2<sup>nd</sup> November 2017 8.00pm

Place: District HQ, Weston Grove

Attendance: Donna Hart (Chair) ADC, Fran Taylor Saltney, Vicky Taker 8th Chester, Dave Broady Cestrian,

Daniel Salmon

Apologies: Nick Hirst 1st Christleton, Steve Shone 42nd Chester, David Lithgow-Smith 1st Sandstone, Charly

Hillier 40<sup>th</sup> Chester, Martin Turner Upton.

Item		Minutes	ACTION	DATE
1.0		- as above es - as above		
2.0	<del></del>	District News/Events		
2.0	a) b) c)	Lord Derby - Will be looking at dates/days in the coming months to organise our District Lord Derby, if any Scout Groups have got teams who want to compete please contact myself. Suggested months are March, April time, please let Megan Porter DYC know if your scouts would be interested.  24th World Scout Jamboree 2019 - Congratulations to all those who attend selection and those who were selected. We will support you all the way.  Winter Camp - This is the response I received from County regarding the questions asked  Hi Donna, The organising team will have needed to increase the fee year on year, owing to feedback since year 1 & 2, as we've needed to increase infrastructure to shelter from the elements and improve activities, etc. That and activity hires have increased their own charges owing to inflation - I think you'll still find Winter Camp to be good value for money. I don't know really Re accommodation, I've Ccd the event organiser Trevor Burgess. Best wishes, Dave  Youth Forum - There will be two Youth Forum events next year which will include 2 (12.5 - 14 years) scouts from each troop in the district. First event will be big breakfast on Saturday 28th April. For more information please contact Megan Porter DYC. Thanks.		



AGLIDINGPARASCENDINGFORDING ROWINGSALLINGS NOW BOTT AGLIDING PARTICLE REPORTS OF THE SECOND PARTICLE PARTICLE PARTICLE PARTICLE PARTICLE PARTICLE PARTICLE



2



3





5

	6
a. Potential Bell Boat Event - David Broady from Cestrian is wanting to plan a bell boat event to be held on a Saturday or Sunday sometime April to June. If interested please let him know dave.broady@googlemail.com	
I'd like to let you all know that this will be my last set of minutes as ADC Scout. Due to my current circumstances I have considered my role and I feel it is the right time for me to resign from my ADC Scout role. I will still be a member of Cheshire District but as my Beaver Scout Leader role. Thank you all so much for supporting me at District Meetings and events. Thanks Donna	
Date of next meeting  Thursday 7 <sup>th</sup> December 2017 8.00pm District HQ, Weston Grove Thursday 4 <sup>th</sup> January 2018 8.00pm District HQ, Weston Grove	

